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“Aim high – Live life to the full” 

Sims Parent App 

 

 

BM/DM                 9th January 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 4 Crosby Hall Visit February 2020 

 

As you are aware, the deadline for full Crosby Hall payment was 6th December 2019, therefore and 

because places are full, we are writing to inform that if you have not made any payments at all, then 

unfortunately your child will not be able to go. 

If you have made some payments, the full amount is now due by Friday 17th January and if we do 

not receive full payment by this day, unfortunately, your child’s place will be withdrawn. School 

cannot afford to subsidise any residential holiday places.  

Yours sincerely, 

B Marsden                 C Davey 

Mrs B Marsden                                               Mr C. Davey  
Year 4 Teacher and Group Leader             Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


